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Dear Members of the Judiciary Committee, 

 

I strongly oppose HB 3884 which is framed as a simple study when in reality this bill 

sets the framework for dangerous actions which would strip away the rights of law 

abiding citizens of their constitutional rights.  Citizens should not be pressured or 

forced to handing over their legally owned firearms under the guise of safety or a 

'study' that does nothing to address crime and instead seeks to impose future 

restrictions on lawful and responsible gun owners.  Oregon has some of the worst 

and most restrictive gun laws in the nation and the last thing we need is for more 

restrictions causing harm and putting the lives of law abiding citizens in danger as the 

right to possess a firearm for lawful purposes should not be infringed or impeded.  I 

ask that you reject House Bill 3884 and stop spending time and money in efforts to 

constrain and infringe on our Second Amendment Rights. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Levi Manselle 

 


